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AMELIA ISLAND CONCOURS ANNOUNCES CHANGES 

 

New Director of Sponsorships & Media Relations Joins Team 

 

 

JACKSONVILLE, FL; June 27, 2005 -- The Amelia Island Concours d’Elegance 

Foundation, Inc. announced today that Mollie Case has joined the organization as 

its new Director of Sponsorships & Media Relations.  She takes over for Valerie 

Brown who recently left the Foundation. 

 “We are very fortunate to have found someone with Mollie’s skills and 

experience, particularly in automotive marketing and sponsorship, to take over the 

reins of this very important and highly visible position,” says Bill Warner, founder 

and chairman of the Concours.  “We are extremely excited with what we can offer 

our sponsors in the future and our team will be working very hard to give them the 

best value for their investment.” 

 Case is a 1998 graduate of the University of North Florida and holds a 

degree in Business Administration.  Prior to joining the Amelia Island Concours 

d’Elegance Foundation, she was Director of Sponsorship for Axcess Sports & 

Entertainment, a firm specializing in sports marketing.  While at Axcess, she was 

responsible for all aspects of sponsorship for professional athletes and events, and 

consulted with major corporations and sponsors including Nike, Cadillac, and State 

Farm Insurance Co.  Case was also active in organizing special events for Super 

Bowl XXXIX held in Jacksonville. 

-more- 

  



With its unique themes and automotive diversity, the Amelia Island 

Concours d'Elegance is recognized today as one of the country's top automotive 

events and celebrated its 10

th

 anniversary in 2005.  The Foundation annually 

presents a check for $100,000 to Community Hospice of Northeast Florida, Inc., 

bringing the total monies donated to this organization to $1.4 million. 

 

The Amelia Island Concours d'Elegance is one of the nation's most innovative vintage auto 

shows featuring over 250 rare classics from seldom-seen private collections nationwide.  

The show is scheduled for March 10-12, 2006, on the grounds of The Ritz-Carlton.  For 

more information, visit www.ameliaconcours.org or contact them at 904-636-0027. 
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